
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

LEGION HALL   605 MAIN STREET   1-5PM 
SUNDAY APRIL 23, 2017 

 
THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC GATHERING AT 
WHICH A QUORUM OF THE CITY PLANNING 
COMMISSION AND CITY COUNCIL MAY BE 
PRESENT 
 
 
THERE WILL BE A COMMUNITY EVENT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
WHERE THERE WILL BE DISCUSSIONS REGARDING THE FUTURE 
LONG-TERM DEVELOPMENT PLANNING FOR THE CITY OF 
MONROE.   THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION IS HOSTING THE 
EVENT.  THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL MAY 
BE PRESENT. 
 
THERE WILL BE OPEN DISCUSSIONS RELATING TO THE FUTURE 
OF THE COMMUNITY.  THERE WILL NOT BE A MEETING.  THERE 
WILL BE NO VOTES TAKEN AND NO DECISIONS RENDERED. 

 
City business and plans will be discussed.  Public input is BEING 
SOUGHT.  Light refreshments will be served. 
 
 
QUESTIONS MAY BE ADDRESSED TO THE CITY ADMINISTRATOR RICK 
HOHNBAUM AT CITY HALL OR AT rick.hohnbaum@ci.monroe.or.us 
 

THE CITY OF MONROE, OREGON IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 


